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The Byron Municipal Advisory Council serves as an advisory body to the  
Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors and the County Planning Agency. 

	
2022 Annual Report to the Board of Supervisors 

	
Prepared by: 

Office of Supervisor Diane Burgis, Lea Castleberry 
 

Submitted by:  
Linda Thuman, Chairperson 

 
Activities and Accomplishments 
The primary goal of the Byron MAC in 2021 was to continue to be the connection 
between the residents of Byron with the County. 
 
During 2020 the Byron MAC activities and efforts included: 
 

• A successful Community Clean-Up Day held on October 30, 2021. The 
Mt. Diablo Recovery Resources company brought multiple dumpsters and 
the event was free of charge to all rate paying residents of Byron.    

• Byron MAC continued to send a representative to the monthly Code 
Enforcement meetings held at the Supervisor’s office to discuss and set 
code enforcement priorities for the Byron community. Significant 
improvement in enforcement and compliance was completed throughout 
the year.  

 
Members in 2020 

• Linda Thuman, Chair 
• Mike Nisen, Vice Chair 
• Councilmember Dennis Lopez 
• Councilmember Steve Larsen 
• Councilmember Ron Schmit 
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Attendance in 2021 
January- All members present  
February- All members present 
March- Meeting cancelled 
April- All members present 
May- Absent: Councilmember Lopez 
June- Absent: Councilmembers Lopez and Nisen 
July- Absent: Councilmember Lopez 
August- Absent: Meeting cancelled 
September- Absent: Councilmember Schmit 
October- All members present 
November- Absent: Councilmember Lopez 
December- Meeting cancelled 
 
Work Plan and Objectives for 2022 
The Byron MAC’s priorities for 2022 will continue to provide the Byron community 
with the opportunity to communicate with the various County Departments.  
 
We will work to schedule pertinent and informative speaker presentations at the 
monthly meetings. 
 
We will continue to work on: 
 

1.) Code Enforcement Priorities 
2.) Promote Community Identity 
3.) Annual Clean-Up Day 

           
 
The Byron MAC is scheduled to meet on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 
6:00p.m. at St. Anne’s Church or virtually due to Covid-19. 
 
 
 


